Chris Federico 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
I am an active clinical pharmacist employed  by Coastal Medical, one of the largest Accountable Care Organizations and PCHM’s in the state of Rhode Island. Our organization is focused on meeting quality measures and delivering high quality medical care to approximately 10% of the population in Rhode Island. My clinical practice setting focuses primarily on providing collaborative disease state management for patients with diabetes, chronic pulmonary and cardiovascular conditions and general medication therapy management in the primary care setting.  Coastal Medical aims to to improve quality care, reduce costs, hospitalizations, while focus on individualized patient care through population health management in a team based approach. We provide a PGY-1 ASHP Residency Program and also precept URI APPE students for Ambulatory Care.
Other experiences include staffing at The University of Rhode Island Health Services, CVS Pharmacy and Rhode Island Hospital.   In addition to clinical experience, I actively provide didactic pharmacotherapy lectures for a variety of chronic disease states at Bryant University and Johnson and Wales Physician Assistants' Program. My clinical accomplishments include certification in  BCACP, CDOE, CDE CVDOE, and a teaching certificate provided by URI College of Pharmacy.
 
I am honored to once again be nominated and considered to serve on the RIPA Council. My career has grown both professionally and clinically due to the positive influences and interpersonal relationships developed through RIPA. These relationships, have allowed me to develop as a pharmacist, coworker and individual.  RIPA has provided me with several . As an active member of the Council, Continuing Education and Events Committees, we have seen significant growth in program development, member engagement and financial stability. If provided with the opportunity to serve on the Council for a second term, my vision is to expand existing programs, while increasing member engagement and development for the profession of pharmacy. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.

